
Dear Sir/Madam,

Lately we all have been hearing about this new bill introduced in the senate (Visa

Capping and Ceasing). It is akin to an atomic bomb falling on all 148,000 applicants and

international students. Having spent more than 5 years in Australia, studying hard,

working hard, compromising, being patient, desperately waiting to get a permanent status

since 2 years, and then suddenly knowing that I will be kicked out of this country because

I am not wanted, is so devastating. Please Sir/Madam Kindly think that they are real lives

and real dreams that will be broken if this bill is passed. Please help us we have no one

here in anyway to stand for us. We instill our faith in Australian values and expect and

hope that nothing wrong or unjust will be done to all of us.

Yours Sincerely.


